
SOUTHVIEW HIGH SCHOOL 

TRANSPORTATION RELEASE 

 

Dear Parent(s): 

 

 It is the policy of the Sylvania Schools to use school vehicles for transportation to athletic 

events. Since school transportation will be provided to virtually all “away” contests, student 

participants are expected to go to and from contests in the school vehicles. 

 

 Parents may take their child home from a contest with prior approval from the coach and 

by completing the form below. A copy of this form should be completed and given to the coach 

when you pick up your child at the conclusion of the contest. Athletes will not be permitted to go 

home with anyone other than their parents. 

 

 We appreciate your support and cooperation on this matter. It is being implemented to 

provide the safest transportation arrangements possible for our athletes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kasey Vens 

Principal 

Southview High School 

 

I verify that the information below is correct and agree to transport the students listed: 

 

Purpose of trip(s): ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Date(s) of trip(s): _______________________ Destination: _____________________________ 

 

Student’s Name: ___________________________________ 

 

Student’s Name: ___________________________________ 

 

I verify that: 

1. I possess a valid operator’s license. 

2. I have proof of insurance. 

3. My vehicle is in proper operating condition. 

4. I will ensure that safety belts are available for each child riding in the car. 

 

 

 

_____________________________________  _____________________________ 

Parent Signature – Driver     Date 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________   

Parent Name – Please Print 


